ROBINSON & COLE . KENNETH C. BALDWIN

280 Trumbull Street
Hartford, CT 06103-3597
Main (860) 275-8200
Fax (860) 275-8299
kbaldwin@rc.com

Direct (860) 275-8345

- March 25, 2011

Linda Roberts

Executive Director
Comnnecticut Siting Council
10 Franklin Square

New Britain, CT 06051

Re:  Docket No. 410 — Application of Cellco Partnership d/b/a Verizon
Wireless For A Certificate Of Environmental Compatibility And Public
Need For The Construction, Maintenance And Operation Of A Wireless
Telecommunications Facility At 234 Melba Road, Bayview (Milford),
Connecticut

: Dear Ms. Roberts:

I wanted to make you and the Council aware that earlier this week, my client
was contacted by the emergency service communications consultant working with the
City of Milford about the possibility of sharing the proposed tower site at 234 Melba
Road in Milford. At this point the City has not identified any specific antenna type or
installation plans but has simply mentioned that they are interested in installing
antennas on the tower if it is approved. :

If the Council approves this application, I would propose to address the City’s
emergency service communications needs as a part of the Development and
Management Plan.

Law Offices

Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions.
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